From: Arline Oliphint <a_oliphint@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 9:45:54 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Thank you, keep going

Name Arline Oliphint

Email a_oliphint@yahoo.com

Phone 6029959149

Subject: Thank you, keep going

Comments:

Dear Senator Petersen, I want to encourage you to keep fighting for the audit. Don't worry about the political
games the dems are trying to play to obstruct the investigation. We the people of Arizona and the nation need
the full forensic audit to be done by Jovan Pulitzer. It's the only way to prove to everyone's satisfaction whether
the election was conducted honestly or not. Thank you for your efforts. Sincerely, Arline J. Oliphint

Sent Tue, 23 Mar 2021 04:45:54 +0000
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